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Every week, trustees are kept very busy supporting schools and students, as well as 
representing district interests in the community. The following is a summary of the most recent 
trustee activities on behalf of the district. 
 
Trustees attended events at the following schools: 
 

 Earl Marriott Secondary Spring Pow wow 

 Chasing Charming a play at White Rock Elementary School 

 Public speaking event at William F. Davidson Elementary 

 Elgin Park Secondary 

 Queen Elizabeth Secondary Exit Interviews 
 
Trustees attended the following District events and events in the community: 
 

 BC Boys’ Provincial Basketball Championships; and 

 Trustees attended the 2018 Lower Mainland RCMP Youth Academy graduation at Camp 
Stillwood 

 
Trustees participated in several meetings: 
 

 Board/CUPE Liaison Meeting 

 Board/SPVPA Liaison Meeting 

 Budget Committee 

 Elementary Principal Selection Committee 

 Elementary Vice Principal Selection Committee 

 Secondary Vice Principal Selection Committee 

 District Principal Selection Committee 

 French Advisory Committee 

 Diversity Advisory Committee 

 ELL Consortium  

 District Principal Selection Committee 

 Traditional Advisory Committee 

 BCSTA Legislative Committee 

 Trustee In-Service; and 

 The Provincial Funding Review meeting with the BCSTA and Ministry 
 

 


